SUBURBAN LAW ENFORCEMENT ASSOCIATION

February 4, 2025
- Dear School Patrol Officer,

The Suburban Law Enforcement Association (SLEA) will be sponsoring the School Patrol Appreciation Day at
“Nickelodeon Universe at the Mall of America on WEDNESDAY, MAY 7™, 2025 from 10:00am until 3:00pm.
The SLEA will again help provide each School Patrol Member and Chaperone with a special Nickelodeon
Universe wristband. This special wristband will allow you to enjoy UNLIMITED free rides from 10:00am until .
3:00pm.

Due to increased costs and expenses, the price of this year’s event will
“be $9.00 per wristband. "

"~ The transportation to and from Nickelodeon Universe on WEDNESDAY, MAY 7™, 2025 is the responsibility
~ of each respective school and/or Law Enforcement agency. Lunch is not provided.

 If you have any questions, please email Paul Ewald at: pewald1502/@gmail.com

DEADLINE TO REGISTER IS MARCH 25™, 2025

(Cut on dotted line above & mail with your payment)

Register & pay online at suburbanlaw.org | Nickelodeon Universe
(Credit cards & PayPal) WEDNESDAY., MAY 7™, 2025
“0OR . Number of School Patrol Members:
Mail completed form & check payable to SLEA Number of Chaperones:
to: |
: Total # of wristbands:
Paul Ewald

9655 Goodrich Ave NE
Monticello, MN 55362

Total # of wristbands x $9.00 each = $

Law Enforcement Agency:

Address: _
Contact Officer: Phone:
Email: Cell Phone:

- School Name:

_School Address:
Contact Person: | ' ‘ Phone:

Email: Cell Phone:

P. O. BOX 1494 « MAPLE GROVE, MN 55311
www.suburbanlaw.org



